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• Maher Duessel is in the final phases of the annual audit of all Borough 

funds.  They will present their findings at the March 21st meeting at which 
time Council will be asked to vote to accept the 2023 audit. 

 
• The MS4 Coordinator is planning an Arbor Day event on April 27th in 

Memorial Park that will include vendors, food trucks, children’s activities, 
etc. which will provide public education credit toward our MS4 Permit. 
 

• The Mayor has scheduled our annual spring clean-up for Saturday, 
April 20th. More information will be posted on the website closer to the 
date; anyone interested in helping will be more than welcome. 
 

• Borough Offices will be closed Friday, March 29th in observance of Good 
Friday.  
 


